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Press Release Summary: August has been a fantastic month for Seaside 
Wedding Chapel. We broke all records from previous years.  

Press Release Body: August has been a fantastic month for Seaside Wedding 
Chapel. We broke all records from previous years. As autumn approaches, we want 
to continue to serve you with honor and delight. The goals for this company are to 
treat every couple with respect and to do all that we can to make sure your wedding 
is as perfect as man can make it. 

We want to thank both our North Carolina and South Carolina clients. Our company 
would not be possible without you. 

We do want everyone to know that we come to Sunset Beach, Ocean Isle Beach and 
Holden Beach, North Carolina as well as most places along the Grand Strand in 
South Carolina. Please call or email for additional information about allowing us to 
perform the ceremony on YOUR special day! 
 
Blessings to all. 
 
Rev. Lamar Boulware 
www.seasideweddingchapel.com  

Web Site: http://www.seasideweddingchapel.com  

Contact Details: Seaside Wedding Chapel 
2502 Smiley Lane 
Conway, SC 29526 
843-249-3146 
bullpreach@aol.com  


